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Dear parents/carers 
 
YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP – NORTH YORKSHIRE – w/c 5 SEPTEMBER 2022 

 
Following the success of last year’s Year 6 trip to Whitby, have decided to once again leave the Activity Centre 
behind and, instead, take in the sights and sounds of North Yorkshire and, specifically, the Whitby and 
Scarborough area.  We have a full itinerary planned for the children as follows: 
 
Monday: 

 Depart New Swannington at approx. 9.15am.   

 Mid-morning arrive at Jorvik Museum 
https://www.jorvikvikingcentre.co.uk/?gclid=Cj0KCQjwma6TBhDIARIsAOKuANy7ZQyDHtKW4Upaxh57
V34c2aTl1WLzIsnLuoQdPLAuMMS-iegf9KEaAuC9EALw_wcB#G0Xvw27pjmfK6owR.97 

 Mid/late afternoon arrive at Whitby Youth Hostel (our home for the week) 
https://www.yha.org.uk/hostel/yha-whitby 

 
Tuesday: 

 A day spent in Whitby enjoying: 
o Captain Cook Museum and HMS Bark visit https://www.hmbarkendeavour.co.uk/ 
o Seal Sighting Trip 
o Fossil Hunt 

 
Wednesday: 

 A day spent in Scarborough: 

 Sealife Centre and Crazy Golf https://www.visitsealife.com/scarborough/ 

 Beach and out and about around Scarborough 
 

Thursday: 

 North Yorkshire Moors Railway https://www.nymr.co.uk/ 
 
Friday: 

 Scarborough Skytrail http://nbr.org.uk/skytrail/ 

 Return to New Swannington @ approximately 3pm (we will keep you posted with timings on the day). 
 
Based on the fabulous experience we had last year, we are certain that that the children will have a really great 
time.  It will be fun-filled, educational and may actually appeal to more of our children than our more traditional 
Activity Week.  Residential trips organised by the school are an invaluable part of the curriculum.  Pupils 
benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and I feel certain that our North Yorkshire 
visit will prove to be enjoyable and very worthwhile. 
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2. 
 
 
The cost of the visit will be £290.00, and this comprises of return coach travel (provided by Roberts Travel), 

plus full board accommodation and a full programme of activities.  I appreciate that this is a considerable sum 
of money and, therefore, we will offer a savings scheme to help spread the cost over the next few months.  If 
you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, Income Support or Income Based Job Seekers Allowance you may wish 
to discuss how we may be able to help with the cost.   
 
To confirm our booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of £50.00 is required by Wednesday, 1 June 2022.  
which should be paid online via SIMs Pay.  Subsequent instalments should also be paid online as follows: 
 
1/06/2022: £50.00 - Deposit 
1/07/2022: £50.00 
1/08/2022 £50.00 
1/09/2022: £50.00 
1/10/2022: £50.00 
1/11/2022: £40.00 
 
Important:  please be aware that cancellation charges may apply if places are cancelled after the initial deposit 
has been paid.  Of course, we will also pay careful consideration to current and ongoing Covid-19 guidance 
and will communicate any changes immediately. 

 
Can I please ask that consent is given for this trip by logging on to PAY360 and ticking the consent box at the 
same time as the deposit is paid.  This should be done by Wednesday, 1 June 2022 at the latest. 
 

Finally, in order to provide more information about the trip, we would be pleased if you would attend an 
Information Evening on Wednesday, 15 June 2022 starting at 6pm.   

 
We hope that you will agree that this year’s trip will be an exciting opportunity for our children and we look 
forward to sharing our adventures with you in due course. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Judy Ramsell 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


